
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/21/2020 03:08:45 PM

To:  Jim Van Dusen <Jim@myhunc.com>

Cc:  
councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; David Ryu (david.ryu@lacity.org) <david.ryu@lacity.org>; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; George Skarpelos
<George@myhunc.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood United Neighborhood Council's Hollywood Center Project Motion - CPC-2018-2115-DA, et al
 

Hi Jim,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included
in the Administrative Record for the Hollywood Center Project.

Regards,

On Sun, Sep 20, 2020 at 1:31 PM Jim Van Dusen <Jim@myhunc.com> wrote:

Mindy, Attached is HUNC’s motion for the City Planning Commission Meeting tentatively scheduled for October 15,
2020.                    Jim

 

Jim Van Dusen

Hollywood United Neighborhood Council

Area 2 Representative (Beachwood Canyon)

Chair: Planning and Land Use Management Committee

jim@myhunc.com

(213) 304-7410

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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